
I sent a Remington 722 in for the bolt safety recall a 
received a ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Morton, 

Thank you for contacting Remington 

7/10/2003 

you had your 722 bolt-lock removed was for 
Remington hearing protection, gun 1 ocks, 

we do not offer ammunition 

customer (Thurston Morton) 
I sent a Remington 722 in for the bolt 
received a gift certificate back when 
no idea what I did with the gift 
be possible to get some 12 gauge STS 
for the gift certificate. I reload 
have any empty boxes to store the 

Thank you very much, 
Thurston Morton 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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